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February 12th 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

   

As we near the February mid- term break I want to recognise the efforts of everyone 

during this recent period of remote teaching and learning. Teachers, parents and 

children have worked hard together engaging in the Seesaw platform, participation  

has been excellent. Nothing replaces face to face teaching in class where the children 

learn with their peers but together we have done our best and I am very pleased with 

the progress made. 

 

Children who have attended school for supervised learning have also worked hard 

and I want to praise our Classroom Assistants for their commitment to this.  

 

During this time, I have been mindful of the mental well- being of everyone and I 

have focussed on doing the best for Staff, pupils and parents in meeting the 

challenges of this unprecedented time. 

 

It is important now that everyone has a break to unwind and gather energy for the 

new half term. 

 

Enjoy some quality family time and stay safe. 

 

Mrs McNeice 

Principal 

 


